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Greetings, 

We pray that all is well with you and yours as we continue to put “First Things First” in this year of 

“Restoration.” 

You are no doubt aware that  the Right Reverend Gregory G. M. Ingram, Presiding Prelate of the First    

Episcopal District, and The Reverend Dr. Jessica Kendall Ingram will conclude their tenure as Bishop and 

Episcopal Supervisor for the First Episcopal District at the General Conference of 2020.  Therefore, the First 

Episcopal  District Women’s Missionary Society will set aside the 2019 Fall Luncheon to pay  tribute to    

Supervisor Ingram. We will celebrate this remarkable woman of God for the  many wonderful, innovative 

and visionary accomplishments while providing extraordinary leadership to the District, particularly the      

Women’s Missionary Society. The Luncheon will be held on Saturday, September 28, 2019 at First District 

Headquarters, 3801 Market Street, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, beginning at 12 o’clock Noon. 

As part of our celebration, and as a memento for Rev. Jessica, we will be producing a Souvenir       

Journal as a keepsake.  We invite you to be a part of what will undoubtedly be an amazing booklet.    

We have attached a Journal Contract to facilitate your participation. Please review, make your ad    

selection and return, with payment in full to: Souvenir Journal, Women’s Missionary Society, First 

Episcopal District, 3801 Market Street, Philadelphia, PA 19104.  The contract provides pricing and 

stipulates the requirements for the ads.  If you have questions, please contact Carolyn Scavella,      

Journal Chairperson at 917-8826-5278 or Email: carolyn.2019luncheonjournal@gmail.com. 

We would love to have you join us at the luncheon.  You may contact President Pat Smith at  973-477-9380 

or patricia.smith63@yahoo.com or Sister Marian Sudder at the WMS Office, 215-662-0506 or                                             

mariansud@aol.com . 

Finally, I wish to thank you for your participation in this event as we provide opportunity to say “Thanks” to 

Rev. Jessica for the brilliant work of her hand as she led the First District Women’s Missionary Society. 

 

Yours In Mission, 

 

Patricia Nira Smith 
President,  
First Episcopal District WMS 


